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Priority

1: Maximise IFLA's
Financial Sustainability

2: Agree the IFLA Strategy
2024-2029

3: Deliver the IFLA Trend
Report 2024

4: An effective and well-
functioning Governing
Board

5: Closer engagement with
Members

6: Review our Congress
model

Strategy for sustainability

Strong relationship with SIGL
Capacity for partnerships

Best practice internal governance

» A Strategy that supports our work
» Close and high-quality engagement
» Effective roll-out and uptake

« Comprehensive literature review
» Develop scenarios for the future
« Maximise engagement and utility for all

» Stronger transparency
» Best practice internal governance

* More regular, clearer communications
* New formats
» Strategic approach to members

« Update terms of reference for WLIC
2025

 Thorough review of different aspects of
our long-term model

IFLA President’s Priorities: Dashboard - November 2024

Actions Taken

Discussion about sustainability at December GB
Clarity on SIGL relationship being addressed in
legal process

Training on grant-writing published

Baseline survey to track delivery in preparation
New communications materials being prepared
Ongoing work to integrate new Strategy into
onboarding of new committees

Draft final materials received and being designed
Skills Agenda advancing, led by emerging
leaders

Trend Report in focus at GB Tilburg meeting

Code of Conduct for Volunteers approved and
next steps defined

GB self-evaluation at December meeting (also
self-evaluation of the Regional Council)

Drafts ready of work on BSLA and national library
fields

Library advocacy community launched

IFLA WhatsApp channel launched

WLIC Review completed, results shared in the
new year and an implementation plan

Official call for hosts in early 2025

WLIC 2025 website to launch shortly
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